
        
 
 
 
 
      
                     EIN # 86-098-3020 

 
                                                     Phone: 480-874-3200 

 

 
Varinder Narang 
President 
602-595-0662 
 
Kamal Kharbanda 
Vice President 
480-539-6239 
 
Jagdish Sharma 
Secretary 
480-940-3732 
 
Ashwani Bakshi 
Treasurer 
480-970-4439 
 
Mohini Ahuja 
Joint Treasurer 
602-626-5152 
 
Ravinder Aggarwal 
Joint Secretary 
480-892-7440 
 
Snegdha Sharma 
Director 
480-221-9256 
 
Prem Bhardwaja 
Director 
480-897-1340 
 
Mamta Gupta 
Director 
480-460-7013 
 
Sonia Rajvanshi 
Director 
480-460-0924 
 
Vijay Sethi 
Director 
480-332-7674 
 
Uma Ramchandra 
Director 
623-877-4150 
 
TBA 
Director 
000-000-0000 
 
Vasu Atluri 
Director 
480-563-0891 
 
Surinder Sharma 
Ex-Officio 
480-507-3806 
 

 

               
         November 1, 2006 
 
Dear Devotee: 
 
On behalf of the Nominating Committee for the Hindu Temple of Arizona (HTA), I am 
writing to invite you, as an eligible member, to submit your name for nomination for the 
upcoming elections for the HTA Board of Directors to be held on December 3, 2006.   
The Nominating Committee has been charged by the current Board to select a set of at 
least 6 eligible members who can serve the temple on the new Board.  These new 
members will serve for a 2-year term, while the remaining 7 members will serve out their 
remaining 1-year, beginning January 1, 2007.  There are five openings plus one floating 
position available, which can be from any region of India (East, West, North, and South).  
The majority of the votes will determine the 6 new Directors, while ensuring a diverse 
representation from each region. 
 
For further information on the nomination process, please feel free to contact any of the 
following members of the Nominating Committee: 
 

Kamal Kharbanda, Chairwoman (480-539-6239) 
Surinder Tuli (480-614-1322) 
Sanjay Sangani (480-899-9080) 
Mohini Ahuja (602) 626-5152 
Krishna Paliwal (281-536-7516) 

 
We request you to submit your name by November 14, 2006.  After that date, you can still 
indicate your interest by getting a floor nomination on Election Day itself; however, your 
name will not be on the official ballot, but will be added onto the ballot prior to the 
elections. 
 
To submit your name, please send an e-mail to Krishna Paliwal at 
krishnapaliwal@hotmail.com and we will contact you shortly thereafter to complete 
the necessary form. 
 
We truly appreciate and welcome your active participation, contributions, and 
volunteering at the Temple. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Signed by: 
Kamal Kharbanda 
Chairwoman, Nominating Committee 

 


